
OFFICE OF THE SUPERVISOR

ALTON JOE SHEPHERD
APACHE COUNTY DISTRICT 2

“BETTER ROADS, BETTER COMMUNITIES”

PUBLIC NOTICE
OFFICE CLOSURE – APACHE COUNTY DISTRICT 2 OFFICES WILL BE 
CLOSED ON FRIDAYS FOR THE NEXT THREE WEEKS FROM APRIL 10TH 
THROUGH APRIL 24TH DUE TO THE “57-HOUR WEEKEND CURFEW” 
ORDER NO.: 2020-005, “SHELTER IN PLACE” & “IMPLEMENTING A 
CURFEW” ORDER NO.: 2020-004 & 2020-003, ALL RESIDENTS ARE 
REQUIRED TO STAY HOME AND ISOLATE TO PREVENT THE FURTHER 

SPREAD OF COVID-19.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS, PLEASE CONTACT OUR 
OFFICE AT (928) 755-3881 AND LEAVE A MESSAGE, WE WILL GET BACK 

WITH YOU. THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING.


